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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your support this year; it is much appreciated 

and I have enjoyed seeing you at events this term.  We really 

appreciate everything that FOSM do as this really enriches our 

school community.  

 

It has been another busy year with many extra-curricular 

activities for the children, to ensure they have a range of 

experiences.  It has been a successful year, building on our 

strengths between the schools and sharing good practice.   

Many thanks to all staff for their day in, day out care of the 

children alongside ensuring their progress.  We are very 

fortunate to have such a great team. 

 

Sincere thanks go to the Governors as well, for their work 

alongside our leadership team - all for the benefit of the 

children and the school community. 

 

Wishing you all well and we look forward to seeing you in 

September! 

 

Mrs Davis 

 

 

Leavers Service  

What a wonderful leavers’ service this afternoon, thank you to all those that were able to attend.  

We would like to wish our Year 6 cohort all the very best in their next stage of education at 

secondary school – Good bye and good luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2023-24 

  

Autumn Term 2024 

2nd September-20th December 

Half Term 

28th October-1st November  

INSET days:  

2nd September 

25th October 

Diary Dates 

(including Federation activities) 

July 

22nd Inset Training Day 

September 

2nd Inset Training Day 

3rd Start of Term 1 

 Swimming for Class 3 

18th Class 3 Trip to Cheddar

 Caves 

25th Maths Fest! 

26th Community Engagement  

Vehicle – from 2:30pm 

30th Rags2Riches Collection 
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School Lunches 

If your child requires school lunches after the 

summer break, please check that you have 

ordered them on Parentpay.  We have a 48 hr cut-

off for all orders. Thank you. 

 

FoSM Summer Fayre 

Thank you for your kind donations and help with 

the summer fayre, FoSM raised an amazing £929.23!   
The money raised will go towards the Pantomime trip and other experiences for the children. 

 

Time Keeping/Drop and Go 

Please could we remind you that start time for the main school is 8:45am; children arriving after this 

time will have a late mark on the register.  We have a drop and go system at the main gate, which 

operates for Classes 2, 3 & 4, please utilise this to reduce the number of cars having to park.  

 

Free School Meals 

As we are now at the end of another school year, some children are leaving Universal Free School 

Meals (Year 2) and moving on to paid meals at school; we thought it may be useful for us to send 

out the Free School Meal link to check if your family may be eligible for Free School Meals.  Not only 

are children entitled to the meals, there is also extra funding to the school that can be used for 

subsidising other costs such as trips, uniform and clubs. 

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-

school-meals/ 

 

Class Snippets - (Article 28- children have the right to an education. Article 29- Education should 

develop a child’s talents, personalities and beliefs)  

No class snippets this week – the whole school enjoyed some play on the “big field”, enjoying the 

play equipment and games of rounders.  The children also enjoyed completing their class topics 

and creations and also taking part and watching the leavers production. 

 

 

  
 

 

 

  Star of the Week Certificates 

 

 

No individual stars of the week this week but 

we are very proud of all pupils this week for a 

lovely finish to the year.   

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/
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As always, please do let us know if you have any questions or 

queries.  We do also encourage parents/carers to let us know if 

they have any suggestions of events or activities that you 

would like to see in school. 

 

Our Safeguarding, Behaviour, Complaints and other 

policies are available on our school website.  


